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subject: Results FY 2020 and results 1H2021 

 

Dear all, 

 

We are a group of Belgian shareholders, often present from the early hours.  

 

Last year, financial results of FY 2019 were announced on 2/3/2020. 

 

Today we are 10/03/2021 and we still do not have any view on the date of communication of the 

results of FY 2020.  

 

On the website we can see: 

 

• Full Year 2020 results – 29 March 2021 (TBC) 

• Half Year 2021 results – TBC  

 

Most of the serious companies on the stock market communicate their financial calendar 

months/years in advance and we believe it is a good practice. 

 

Would be great if Acacia Pharma would introduce also this good practice. 

 

With best regards, 

 ABC 

 


